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Subject: Immunization 
 
Dear parents, 

You have just registered your child for kindergarten for the upcoming school year. 
Following Quebec’s immunization guidelines, it is recommended that children aged 
4 to 6 receive the following vaccines:  

- dTap-polio (a booster vaccine combining diphtheria, tetanus, pertussis and polio)  

- Varicella (a booster vaccine for varicella a.k.a chickenpox)  

School entry is a great time to make sure your child has received and receives all 
recommended immunizations. Family doctors and CLSC immunization nurses will 
assess vaccination history (vaccination booklet and Quebec vaccination registry) 
and will proceed with immunization as needed.   

Please contact your family physician or any of the following CLSC locations of the 
CISSS de l’Outaouais:  

 
 

Gatineau sector 
CLSC la Gappe 
819-966-6550 

Hull sector 
CLSC St-Rédempteur 

819-966-6510 

Aylmer sector 
CLSC Le Guerrier 

819-966-6540 
p.337082 

Collines sector 
CLSC La Pêche 
819-459-2610 

Buckingham sector 
CLSC Vallée-de-la-

Lièvre 
819 986-9917 

postes 0 
 

St-André-Avellin 
sector 

CLSC Petite-Nation  
819 983-7341 

postes 0 

 
 
Thank you for your collaboration. 
 
The school nurses. 

 
 
 
 

 


